
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday, September 26, 2023 

 
We respectfully acknowledge that we are on the traditional lands of the Coast Salish, 
Snohomish, and Tulalip Peoples. 
 

• Yearbooks sales end tomorrow!  Yearbooks can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office and 
are $60 with an ASB and $65 without.   

• Hey Seagulls! Do you enjoy unwinding after a long school day with a nice cup of tea? If so, 
Tea and Living Club, or, TLC, is having its first meeting THIS THURSDAY. Join us in Ms. 
Harber's room, A220, from 2:15-3:15, while we plan for future meetings 

• Students can sign up for the World Language Assessment now. The cost is $10 dollars and 
they must submit an enrollment form which can be found at the Treasurer’s office. The 
deadline for registration is October 31st.  GEAR UP will pay for seniors!   

• If you would like to sign up for First Chapter Friday trivia battles, sign up to attend our 
informational meeting on October 3.  Check your school email or visit the library for the 
sign up link! 

 
Today in sports 

• Boys tennis vs Stanwood at 3:30 

• Girls swimming at Lake Stevens at 3:45 

• Girls soccer vs Archbishop Murphy at 7:00 
 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


